Dear Sir/Madam,

May I express my support for Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance Amendment( Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion BILL 2013 on the basis of gender.selection with a preference for the male child among certain ethnic groups The recourse to medicare funded abortions to terminate the female child is totally unacceptable.

I support the UN agencies campaign to end this discriminatory practice which dehumanises and devalues girls

Medical associations in Canada USA. UK have voiced their concern about this practice where girls are treated as a commodity, a disposable gender.

Medicare funding should be removed when termination is carried out solely because of the gender of the foetus section section17A(1)(b) and the unwarranted use and waste of taxpayers money to fund this practice.

Yours Sincerely,

Wayne Godfrey Williams.